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Comments: I am opposed to the gold exploration project along the west side of Spearfish Canyon, called the

Gold Crest Project. I am concerned that the project, and subsequent mining activity, would have a negative affect

on the Spearfish creek; the quality of water for fish, birds, and animals; and the quality of life for all of us who use

the Canyon for recreational activities. Please do not allow this project to move forward.


